
RFP NO ONGC/RFP/Crude Oil/KG-DWN-98/2/04 
 

Amendment No  01 Date  22.11.2024 

 

RFP/COSA Cl No  Existing Clause  New Clause  Remark 

RFP: Cl no 8  - 
Activity Schedule  

Bidder registration on the 
portal (Bidder/s already 
registered on the portal 
in earlier auctions need 
not register again).- 
19/11/2024 at 09: 00 
Hours to 25/11/2024 at 
18:00 Hours 

Bidder registration on the 
portal (Bidder/s already 
registered on the portal in 
earlier auctions need not 
register again).- 
19/11/2024 at 09: 00 Hours 
to 27/11/2024 at 18:00 
Hours 

Last date for bidder 
registration extended 
till 27/11/2024 18:00 
hrs 

Start Date for bid 
submission (Technical Bid 
and price bid) along with 
documents under pre-
qualification process- 
23/11/2024 at 0900 
hours 

Start Date for bid 
submission (Technical Bid 
and price bid) along with 
documents under pre-
qualification process- 
26/11/2024 at 0900 hours 

Start Date for bid 
submission extended 
till 26/11/2024 at 
09:00 hours 

Last date for bid 
submission (Technical Bid 
and price bid) along with 
documents under pre-
qualification 
process-  27/11/2024 at 
15:00 Hours 

Last date for bid 
submission (Technical Bid 
and price bid) along with 
documents under pre-
qualification 
process-  28/11/2024 at 
15:00 Hours 

Last Date for bid 
submission extended 
till 28/11/2024 at 
15:00 Hours 

Notification to techno-
commercially qualified 
Bidders - 28/11/2024 at 
18:00 Hours 

Notification to techno-
commercially qualified 
Bidders - 30/11/2024 at 
18:00 Hours 

Date of Notification 
of techno-
commercially 
qualified bidders 
changed 

Price bid opening date - 
29/11/2024 at 12:00 
Hours for Jan’25 
Deliveries 
 

Price bid opening date - 
02/12/2024 at 12:00 Hours 
for Jan’25 Deliveries 
 

Date of   price bid 
opening changed.  

 


